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Honorable Tamara Paltin, Chair 
Planning and Sustainable Land Use Committee 

Maui County Council 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chair Paltin: 

SUBJECT: PLANNING AND LAND USE OF AGRICULTURAL ZONES 
FOR HIGH ALTITUDE AVIATION AND 5G (PSLU-42) 
(RFC 2020/0010) 

The Department of Planning (Department) has received your letter dated January 13, 2020, 
requesting an update on the compliance status for each condition within Ordinance 4919 which 
granted a Conditional Permit to Sprint Wireless for a 35-foot monopalm tower. 

Condition 6 of the Conditional Permit requires Sprint Wireless to submit a compliance 
report for the Department's approval before Sprint Wireless submits a building permit application. 
The Department has no record of having yet received such a compliance report and we do not find 
any record of an application for a building permit. 

Since the compliance report would be the principal means by which the Department would 
be made aware of the applicant's status of the fulfillment of the conditions of approval, we have 
no more substantive response to offer you at this time. However, we have also forwarded your 
inquiry to the applicant and asked them to provide us information responsive to your letter. When 
they provide us a substantive response we would be happy to review that and respond further to 
you. 
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Thank you for your request and consideration of the Department's response. Should you 
have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

AMAAAAAA 

MICHELE MCLEAN, AICP 
Planning Director 

xc: 	Jordan E. Hart, Deputy Director (PDF) 
Clayton I. Yoshida, Planning Program Administrator (PDF) 
John S. Rapacz, Planning Program Administrator (PDF) 
Jeffrey P. Dack, Current Planning Supervisor (PDF) 
Livit U. Callentine, Staff Planner (PDF) 
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